WHS Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)
2020-2021

Our Mission Statement

The WHS PTO works to connect teachers, staff, families and students together to
provide a communication platform for the enrichment of the school community.
100% of membership and fundraising money are used to promote this mission and are
reinvested back into WHS.

We awarded over $1500 in club grants last year, and two $500 scholarships to
outstanding seniors. Additionally, the PTO hosts the Teacher Appreciation Breakfast
and provides snacks during SATs.

A 520 Membership Fee helps make all of this possible.

MEETINGS ARE THE 3" WEDNESDAY OF EACH MONTH
(The membership fee is not required to attend the meetings)
September 16, October 21, November 18, January 20, February 17,
March 17, April 21, & May 19.
There is also a Principal’s update on current happenings in WHS and within District 214.
We will meet virtually on Zoom.

Please join the Wheeling High School PTO - make an investment in your student’s high
school experience!

PARENT / TEACHER:
(First name) (Last name)
ADDRESS:
(Street address) (City) (Zip)
TELEPHONE: E-MAIL ADDRESS
(FOR PTO USE ONLY)

PTO President: Sheri Williams

Join us on Social Media:

Facebook: Wheeling Wildcats PTO
Email: whswildcatspto@gmail.com
Twitter: @214Whspto



